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BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

Mr. Syed Arif, P.E.

Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-2400

Subject: IMC Phosphates MP, Inc. (New Wales)

Multifos Plant Permit Revision

FDEP File No. 1050059-033-AC
Dear Mr. Arif:
It is our understanding; based on your telephone conversation with Pradeep Raval, that
FDEP’s review of the above referenced application will commence upon our submittal of
additional information regarding the scrubbing system. This information is expected to be
submitted for your review by August 27, 2001.
If you have any questions, please call Pradeep Raval or me.

Very truly yours,

KOOGLER & ASSOCIATES

gogler, Ph.D., P.E.
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c: C. Dave Turley, IMC




